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Sally Craft
120 Reed Road
Lancaster, NH 03584

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I moved here 2 1/2 years ago because of the scenery, peacefulness, and majesty of the Great Northern
Woods.  To erect the giant towers here would be a crime against nature and of very little benefit to the
state.  I can't for the life of my understand how anyone could do this to our state unless or course,
there's money involved.  Please cease and desist this ridiculous, obvious money scam, no benefit plan
and keep our pristine wilderness as is.  Do the right thing.

Sincerely,
Sally Craft
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